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              15/07/22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, we are expecting the temperatures to sore next week and we want to try and make 
things more bearable next week for the children.  
 
We would like: 
 

 Children to wear their own clothes on Monday and Tuesday- please ensure that they are in clothes 
that are as cool as possible. 

 Children to have sun cream on 

 Children to ensure that they have a hat 

 Children to have a water bottle. 
 
 
We will ensure: 
 

 That children are not exposed to the sun for too long- this will be limited to 15 minutes at any given 
time. 

 That children will not do PE lessons outside 

 That children keep drinking their water throughout the day 
 
On Monday, we will provide an ice lolly for each child. 
 
Many thanks for your support 
 
Dr. Louise Owen 


